Chiles, Pam (UTC)

From: Nodie sullivan <Nodie.sullivan.279475330@p2a.co>

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 8:38 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: Comments on Dockets UE-200780, UG-200782, UE-200407, UG-200408, UE-200234, UG-200479,
UG-200264

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding to this email. Contact your desktop support or IT security staff for assistance and to report suspicious
messages.

Dear UTC records UTC,
Dear Commissioners,

You have a responsibility to utility companies and shareholders but you have a greater responsibility to the people of
our state and our environment. Start investing in alternate energy sources and mandate that utility companies decrease
their rates by a very small margin (which will decrease their profits by very small margin). The people of WA state will
not tolerate the gouging of the environment nor our citizens. Consider the aggregate annual bonuses and salaries of
ceos- millions! All of this while so many WA citizens have been laid off or lost their jobs. Freezing service shutoffs is not
enough. The irony of utilities is that wealthy people can invest in technology that lowers their bills, while poorer and
elderly people do not! The UTC can reregulate these profit-driven corporations to serve the state, not their
shareholders!

Regards,

Nodie sullivan

9725 SW 268th St

Vashon, WA 98070 <http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/390479/101583433>



